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Instructions for completing Information Items

Information items should be those pieces of information arising from a committee that needs to be communicated to AEA and/or ASRED.  The pieces should be short and to the point.  Remember, less is more in this instance.  With eight committees submitting information and action items, your information could get lost if combined with many others.

1. Use the first section of the template Information and Action Items.pot to create your information items.  Replace the text in yellow with your information.  Do not change the text that is in white.  Duplicate the second slide in this first section (Insert/Duplicate Slide) for each information item.  If an item has too much text to fit on one slide, duplicate the slide and split up the information accordingly.

2. If you do not have any information items, delete slides 1 -3 from the template.

Instructions for completing Action Items

Action items should be plans or intended actions arising from a committee that need to be approved by AEA and/or ASRED.  The pieces should be short and to the point.  Remember, less is more in this instance.  With eight committees submitting information and action items, your action item could get lost if combined with many others.

1. Use the second section of the template Information and Action Items.pot to create your Action items.  Replace the text in yellow with your information.  Do not change the text that is in white.  Duplicate the second slide in this section (Insert/Duplicate Slide) for each action item.  If an item has too much text to fit on one slide, duplicate the slide and split up the action accordingly.

2. If you do not have any action items, delete the last 3 slides from the template.

Once all action and information items have been created

1. Save the slides to a file titled with your committee abbreviation (e.g., PSD.ppt)

2. Copy the file to a flash drive and deliver to Kathy or e-mail it to her at kibendah@srdc.msstate.edu by 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 29.

